
 

 
BEACON FALLS CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

10 MAPLE AVENUE 

BEACON FALLS, CT 06403 
 

 

October 10, 2017 

 

Town of Beacon Falls 

Len Greene, Town Clerk 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Due to a lack of quorum chairman Ruth Burritt has cancelled  the October meeting of the Beacon Falls 

conservation commission scheduled for Tuesday October 10, 2017 at 6:30 pm in at the Beacon Falls 

Senior Center, 57 No. Main St. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Peter A. Christensen 
 

Clerk 

 

 


